

St Margaret's Church of England Academy

"Achievement by faith and work"

Principal: Mr S Brierley MA NPQH

SBR/IA/GEM/AM063

27 April 2016

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Canteen Arrangements from 16 May 2016

As you may be aware, we currently have builders on site. They are building a new Drama Facility and a new Food and Nutrition classroom. Needless to say, we are very excited about the new facilities that we anticipate will be ready for September 2016.

However, between now and then there will inevitably be some disruption to our operations. I am writing to you now to let you know about changes in our canteen arrangements from Monday, 16 May 2016.

From that date, we will not be able to guarantee provision of hot meals on a daily basis. A selection of sandwiches, toast, bagels, biscuits, and hot and cold drinks will be available at various points throughout the day, and our vending machines will continue to sell sandwiches as at present. This offer will be made available from the Sixth Form canteen, but will be open to all pupils.

Pupils entitled to free school meals will still be provided with a meal from the above list.

In view of the more limited offering available from Monday, 16 May 2016, parents may wish to consider providing a packed lunch. We can provide support and advice about healthy packed lunches on request.

Naturally we are very sorry for any inconvenience that our reduced catering offer may cause; however, the canteen will return to full service after the summer break. If you have any questions about the short-term changes we are having to make, please do not hesitate to contact the school or email iashton@stmargaretsacademy.com – thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Ian Ashton
Managing Chef

<u>Stephen Brierley</u> Principal







